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Salvete Sponsors, 

	With National Convention readily approaching, it is my duty to inform you that we are in a State of Emergency. There have been no applications sent in to run for either VJCL Editor or VJCL Historian. I now open the opportunity to run for either of these offices to schools who already have a student in office who was elected this fall at the state convention. 

	All students who send their application in before the start of convention will not be considered pre-filed and thus are not saved from a runoff election if more than two students apply for the same office. In order to be considered for the position a student does NOT need to attend National Convention, but should send a speech with another student who will be in attendance. Students should send their application to the Parliamentarian with ALL necessary signatures before the start of convention. The address is listed below along with the email to direct all questions to. Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any questions about the elections or the offices themselves. 

Thank you and good luck to all candidates. I look forward to meeting all of you in Indiana this summer,

Sincerely, 
Lia Warner. 
Parliamentarian 2015-2016

parliamentarian@vjcl.org
1900 Nighthawk Way Apt. 109
Chesapeake, VA 23322
